
We appreciate donations of toys and books. Please
speak to us if you have something to donate and

think of us when your child is in reception and Year
1 or when you are doing your next home sort out!
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Reminders

Nursery Party Tuesday 22  July 1pm. Please see
the email for further details.

nd

Please let Nursery staff or email if you need to
collect your child early from school and we will
help arrange a convenient time to do so.
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Our adventure to Grow Wild was truly wonderful, providing the children with opportunities to be both adventurous and creative
alongside their friends. We practiced our songs and delivered a memorable concert that I'm sure you'll agree was performed
splendidly by the children. We've been diving into the world of air transport, exploring hot air balloons, planes, and helicopters.
There’s been lots of drawing and our drawing skills have seen remarkable improvement throughout the year. On warm days, we set
up an ice cream shop outside, engaged in crafts, and enjoyed imaginative role play—delicious fun!
As we near the conclusion of our Nursery year, we find ourselves reflecting on countless cherished moments; the children have
grown and learned tremendously. We are very proud of all of them!
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